Bridge To Terabithia Quiz Answers Multiple
Choice
Yeah, reviewing a ebook bridge to terabithia quiz answers multiple choice could
accumulate your close associates listings. This is just one of the solutions
for you to be successful. As understood, expertise does not recommend that you
have fabulous points.
Comprehending as with ease as accord even more than additional will come up
with the money for each success. neighboring to, the broadcast as without
difficulty as perspicacity of this bridge to terabithia quiz answers multiple
choice can be taken as without difficulty as picked to act.

Daily Language Review Grade 5 Evan-Moor Educational Publishers 1998-03 This
book includes Monday to Friday lessons for each day of a 36-week school year
and short daily lessons. The Monday to Thursday lessons include two sentences
to edit, including corrections in punctuation, capitalization, spelling,
grammar, and vocabulary and three items practicing a variety of language and
reading skills. Friday practice cycles through five formats: language usage,
identifying and correcting mistakes, combining sentences, choosing reference
materials and figurative speech (similes, metaphors). The pages are
reproducible and the book includes a skills list and answer keys.
Watching for Dolphins David Constantine 1983 David Constantine's second book
shows a remarkable development in the range and power of his poetry. After
establishing his reputation with the quiet but resonant poems of A Brightness
to Cast Shadows (1980), Constantine has gone on to achieve a classical mastery
of form and to further develop a highly individual voice, which now has an
almost visionary edge. In the poems and related Greek translations of Watching
for Dolphins David Constantine recreates a complete imaginative world. Mythical
an biblical figures - Christ, Lazarus, Aphrodite and Persephone - appear as
opposing forces of Christian compassion and classical excellence. Contrasts and
contradictions are at the heart of Constantine's poetic world. The possibility
of personal happiness is insisted upon: any wider optimism would be out of
place.
If A Tree Falls At Lunch Break Gennifer Choldenko 2013-07-26 Kirsten's world is
crumbling. Her parents are barely speaking to each other and her 'best-friend'
has fallen under the spell of queen bee, Brianna. For Walker the goal is simply
to survive in the private school his mother has moved him to because she
doesn't want him to mess up with most of the kids in his old school. Then
Kirsten discovers something that has a big impact on both her and Walker's
lives.
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The Seventh Crystal Gary Paulsen 2011-10-26 Enjoying the computer game that
arrived mysteriously without a return address, young Chris Masters plays
obsessively and eventually comes to realize that the world of the game is real.
Interactive Notebook for Bridge to Terabithia Middle School Novel Units Inc.
2015-07-19 This is an interactive notebook for teaching the novel. It includes
the following activities along with answers for parts of speech, point of view,
setting, tone, theme, mood, and a brief plot summary. Parts of Speech Point of
View Setting Tone and Theme Plot A Letter to a Character Antagonist and
Protagonist Comparing and Contrasting to Another Book Cause and Effect
Character Analysis Character's Response to an Event Comparing and Contrasting 2
Characters A plan to have the students write a 3 paragraph, 4 paragraph, or 5
paragraph essay on the mood of the story (There are instructions and handouts
for whichever length you choose plus a grading rubric.) Conflict Dialogue
Falling Action Figurative Language: hyperbole, simile, metaphor,
personification, idiom, alliteration, onomatopoeia Foreshadowing and Prediction
Inference Main Event Movie and Book Comparison Paraphrasing Quotations Rising
Action Sequence of Events The Five W's and an H Vocabulary and Context Clues
Narrative Writing: Write a new ending It covers the following Common Core
Anchor Standards: R.1 R.2 R.3 R.4 R.5 R.6 R.7 R.8 R.9 W.3 W.4 W.5 S.L. 1
Instructor 2000
My Father's Dragon Ruth Stiles Gannett 2021-01-01 One cold rainy day when my
father was a little boy, he met an old alley cat on his street. The cat was
very drippy and uncomfortable so my father said, "Wouldn't you like to come
home with me?" This surprised the cat—she had never before met anyone who cared
about old alley cats—but she said, "I'd be very much obliged if I could sit by
a warm furnace, and perhaps have a saucer of milk."
The BFG (Colour Edition) Roald Dahl 2016-09-13 'Human beans is not really
believing in giants, is they? Human beans is not thinking we exist.' On a dark,
silvery moonlit night, Sophie is snatched from her bed by a giant. Luckily it
is the Big Friendly Giant, the BFG, who only eats snozzcumbers and glugs
frobscottle. But there are other giants in Giant Country. Fifty foot brutes who
gallop far and wide every night to find human beans to eat. Can Sophie and her
friend the BFG stop them?
Flying Solo Ralph J. Fletcher 2008 Rachel, having chosen to be mute following
the sudden death of a classmate, shares responsibility with the other sixthgraders who decide not to report that the substitute teacher failed to show up.
Bridge to Terabithia Scholastic, Inc. Staff 1997-06 Study and lesson plan guide
to accompany the book Bridge to Terabithia by Katherine Paterson.
Teaching Reading with YA Literature Jennifer Buehler 2016
My Daniel Pam Conrad 1991-04-15 "All I want to find is one dinosaur," Daniel
bridge-to-terabithia-quiz-answers-multiple-choice

2/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 6, 2022 by guest

was saying. "And I'll find it right here. Like I do all my fossils." Wandering
through the Natural History Museum with her grandchildren, Julia Creath feels
the presence of her dead brother, Daniel, she remembers a time when fossil
fever hit everyone, old and young -- a time when people would kill for those
old bones under the ground. Julia becomes the Nebraska farm girl she once was,
as she weaves together the story of the great dinosaur rush -- an adventurous
tale of love and treachery, but most of all the story of her own childhood, and
of the older brother she loved more than anything. Daniel had a dream that
julia shared -- and the she alone would see come true.
Bridge to Terabithia Janine Sherman 1997-01-01 LitPlan Teacher Packs have a
foundation of materials for teaching works of literature. Over one hundred
pages including short answer study questions, multiple choice quiz questions,
discussion questions, writing assignments, vocabulary worksheets, daily
lessons, unit tests, games, puzzles, review materials, bulletin board ideas,
and much more.
LitPlan Teacher Pack for Bridge to Terabithia Janine H. Sherman 1997
Essentially a complete teacher's manual for the novel, this LitPlan Teacher
Pack includes lesson plans and reproducible resource materials for Bridge To
Terabithia by Katherine Paterson. It includes: Daily Lessons, Short answer
study questions, Multiple choice quiz questions, Vocabulary worksheets for each
reading assignment, 3 detailed writing assignments, Individual and group
activities, Critical thinking discussion questions, 5 unit tests (2 short
answer, 2 multiple choice, 1 advanced), Evaluation forms, Review puzzles &
games, Bulletin board ideas, Reproducible student materials, and more!
Long Way Down Jason Reynolds 2017-10-24 “An intense snapshot of the chain
reaction caused by pulling a trigger.” —Booklist (starred review)
“Astonishing.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “A tour de force.” —Publishers
Weekly (starred review) A Newbery Honor Book A Coretta Scott King Honor Book A
Printz Honor Book A Time Best YA Book of All Time (2021) A Los Angeles Times
Book Prize Winner for Young Adult Literature Longlisted for the National Book
Award for Young People’s Literature Winner of the Walter Dean Myers Award An
Edgar Award Winner for Best Young Adult Fiction Parents’ Choice Gold Award
Winner An Entertainment Weekly Best YA Book of 2017 A Vulture Best YA Book of
2017 A Buzzfeed Best YA Book of 2017 An ode to Put the Damn Guns Down, this is
New York Times bestselling author Jason Reynolds’s electrifying novel that
takes place in sixty potent seconds—the time it takes a kid to decide whether
or not he’s going to murder the guy who killed his brother. A cannon. A strap.
A piece. A biscuit. A burner. A heater. A chopper. A gat. A hammer A tool for
RULE Or, you can call it a gun. That’s what fifteen-year-old Will has shoved in
the back waistband of his jeans. See, his brother Shawn was just murdered. And
Will knows the rules. No crying. No snitching. Revenge. That’s where Will’s now
heading, with that gun shoved in the back waistband of his jeans, the gun that
was his brother’s gun. He gets on the elevator, seventh floor, stoked. He knows
who he’s after. Or does he? As the elevator stops on the sixth floor, on comes
Buck. Buck, Will finds out, is who gave Shawn the gun before Will took the gun.
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Buck tells Will to check that the gun is even loaded. And that’s when Will sees
that one bullet is missing. And the only one who could have fired Shawn’s gun
was Shawn. Huh. Will didn’t know that Shawn had ever actually USED his gun.
Bigger huh. BUCK IS DEAD. But Buck’s in the elevator? Just as Will’s trying to
think this through, the door to the next floor opens. A teenage girl gets on,
waves away the smoke from Dead Buck’s cigarette. Will doesn’t know her, but she
knew him. Knew. When they were eight. And stray bullets had cut through the
playground, and Will had tried to cover her, but she was hit anyway, and so
what she wants to know, on that fifth floor elevator stop, is, what if Will,
Will with the gun shoved in the back waistband of his jeans, MISSES. And so it
goes, the whole long way down, as the elevator stops on each floor, and at each
stop someone connected to his brother gets on to give Will a piece to a bigger
story than the one he thinks he knows. A story that might never know an END…if
Will gets off that elevator. Told in short, fierce staccato narrative verse,
Long Way Down is a fast and furious, dazzlingly brilliant look at teenage gun
violence, as could only be told by Jason Reynolds.
The Portfolio Project Terry Underwood 1999 This book is a study, in researchbased narrative form, of one middle school's implementation of a new portfolio
assessment plan in response to statewide policy changes in California. The book
highlights the interactions of state, district, and local forces as teachers
work to implement a portfolio-assessment plan that collects student work and
evaluates it systematically. It examines a portfolio-assessment project that
views student work through three progressive lenses: warm, value free; cool,
analytical; and hard, critical. The plot of the book traverses a 15-year period
in California during which assessment drove instruction across the state, often
in unexamined and contradictory ways, always in powerful ways. The book traces
the ebb and flow of a variety of assessment philosophies located in living
rooms, classrooms, principals' offices, district headquarters, and in downtown
Sacramento (the state capital)--a variety of philosophies coming and going that
left behind fixed, predictable histories of conflict in classrooms. Its story
appears to have parallels in the recent history of schools all over the United
States. Chapters in the book are: (1) "Washers, Dryers, and School Reformers";
(2) "The Portfolio-Assessment System as an Innovation at Charles Ruff"; (3)
"Portfolios in Review"; (4) "The Seeds of Change in California, 1983-1994"; (5)
"Ruff Unified School District"; (6) "Inside the Middle (School)"; (7) "Ruff
Instruction"; (8) "Ruff Students and Their Portfolios"; and (9) "Conclusions
and Implications." Contains an Epilogue, an Appendix giving the research
method, and an extensive list of works cited. (NKA)
Bridge to Terabithia Katherine Paterson 2009-10-06 The 40th anniversary edition
of the classic Newbery Medal-winning title by beloved author Katherine
Paterson, with brand-new bonus materials including an author's note by
Katherine herself and a foreword by New York Times bestselling author Kate
DiCamillo. Jess Aarons has been practicing all summer so he can be the fastest
runner in the fifth grade. And he almost is, until the new girl in school,
Leslie Burke, outpaces him. The two become fast friends and spend most days in
the woods behind Leslie's house, where they invent an enchanted land called
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Terabithia. One morning, Leslie goes to Terabithia without Jess and a tragedy
occurs. It will take the love of his family and the strength that Leslie has
given him for Jess to be able to deal with his grief. Bridge to Terabithia was
also named an ALA Notable Children’s Book and has become a touchstone of
children’s literature, as have many of Katherine Paterson’s other novels,
including The Great Gilly Hopkins and Jacob Have I Loved.
Pop's Bridge Eve Bunting 2006-05-01 The Golden Gate Bridge. The impossible
bridge, some call it. They say it can't be built. But Robert's father is
building it. He's a skywalker--a brave, high-climbing ironworker. Robert is
convinced his pop has the most important job on the crew . . . until a
frightening event makes him see that it takes an entire team to accomplish the
impossible. When it was completed in 1937, San Francisco's Golden Gate Bridge
was hailed as an international marvel. Eve Bunting's riveting story salutes the
ingenuity and courage of every person who helped raise this majestic American
icon. Includes an author's note about the construction of the Golden Gate
Bridge.
The Same Stuff as Stars Katherine Paterson 2003 Angel's dad is in jail and her
mum's abandoned her and her little brother at their great-grandmother's
crumbling farmhouse. Grandma can't even look after herself, let alone two
children, so Angel finds that it's left up to her. In a dreary and lonely world
there is only one bright spot - amysterious stranger who appears on clear
nights to teach Angel all about the stars.* Katherine Paterson is an
internationally acclaimed author who has won the Newbery Medal (twice), the
National Book Award for Children's Literature (USA) twice, and the prestigious
Hans Christian Andersen Award
Devils Within S. F. Henson 2017-10-31 A 2018 William C. Morris Award Finalist
Killing isn’t supposed to be easy. But it is. It’s the after that’s hard to
deal with. Nate was eight the first time he stabbed someone; he was eleven when
he earned his red laces—a prize for spilling blood for “the cause.” And he was
fourteen when he murdered his father (and the leader of The Fort, a notorious
white supremacist compound) in self-defense, landing in a treatment center
while the state searched for his next of kin. Now, in the custody of an uncle
he never knew existed, who wants nothing to do with him, Nate just wants to
disappear. Enrolled in a new school under a false name, so no one from The Fort
can find him, he struggles to forge a new life, trying to learn how to navigate
a world where people of different races interact without enmity. But he can’t
stop awful thoughts from popping into his head, or help the way he shivers with
a desire to commit violence. He wants to be different—he just doesn’t know
where to start. Then he meets Brandon, a person The Fort conditioned Nate to
despise on sight. But Brandon's also the first person to treat him like a human
instead of a monster. Brandon could never understand Nate’s dark past, so Nate
keeps quiet. And it works for a while. But all too soon, Nate's worlds crash
together, and he must decide between his own survival and standing for what’s
right, even if it isn’t easy. Even if society will never be able to forgive him
for his sins. Like a teen American History X, S.F. Henson’s Devils Within is
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gut-wrenching, thought-provoking, no-holds-barred look at the plague of white
supremacy in contemporary American culture that may have you examining your own
soul.
School Library Journal 1992
Snowflake Bentley Jacqueline Briggs Martin 2020-10-20 In this Caldecott
Medal–winning picture book, the true story of Wilson Bentley and his singular
fascination with snowflakes is rendered in rich prose and gorgeous artwork,
perfect for the holidays, snow days, and everyday. Wilson Bentley was always
fascinated by snow. In childhood and adulthood, he saw each tiny crystal of a
snowflake as a little miracle and wanted to understand them. His parents
supported his curiosity and saved until they could give him his own camera and
microscope. At the time, his enthusiasm was misunderstood. But with patience
and determination, Wilson catalogued hundreds of snowflake photographs, gave
slideshows of his findings and, when he was 66, published a book of his photos.
His work became the basis for all we know about beautiful, unique snowflakes
today. This biographical tribute to a very special farmer is the perfect
holiday gift or snow day read.
My Jasper June Laurel Snyder 2019-09-03 “This book is a treasure—a touching
story of friendship, loss, and finding beauty in the everyday, with characters
who stay with you long after you’ve turned the final page. I absolutely loved
it.”—R. J. Palacio, New York Times bestselling author of Wonder Laurel Snyder,
author of Orphan Island, returns with another unforgettable story of the
moments in which we find out who we are, and the life-altering friendships that
show us what we can be. The school year is over, and it is summer in Atlanta.
The sky is blue, the sun is blazing, and the days brim with possibility. But
Leah feels. . . lost. She has been this way since one terrible afternoon a year
ago, when everything changed. Since that day, her parents have become distant,
her friends have fallen away, and Leah’s been adrift and alone. Then she meets
Jasper, a girl unlike anyone she has ever known. There’s something mysterious
about Jasper, almost magical. And Jasper, Leah discovers, is also lost.
Together, the two girls carve out a place for themselves, a hideaway in the
overgrown spaces of Atlanta, away from their parents and their hardships,
somewhere only they can find. But as the days of this magical June start to
draw to a close, and the darker realities of their lives intrude once more,
Leah and Jasper have to decide how real their friendship is, and whether it can
be enough to save them both.
The View from Saturday E.L. Konigsburg 2010-12-21 HOW HAD MRS. OLINSKI CHOSEN
her sixth-grade Academic Bowl team? She had a number of answers. But were any
of them true? How had she really chosen Noah and Nadia and Ethan and Julian?
And why did they make such a good team? It was a surprise to a lot of people
when Mrs. Olinski's team won the sixth-grade Academic Bowl contest at Epiphany
Middle School. It was an even bigger surprise when they beat the seventh grade
and the eighth grade, too. And when they went on to even greater victories,
everyone began to ask: How did it happen? It happened at least partly because
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Noah had been the best man (quite by accident) at the wedding of Ethan's
grandmother and Nadia's grandfather. It happened because Nadia discovered that
she could not let a lot of baby turtles die. It happened when Ethan could not
let Julian face disaster alone. And it happened because Julian valued something
important in himself and saw in the other three something he also valued. Mrs.
Olinski, returning to teaching after having been injured in an automobile
accident, found that her Academic Bowl team became her answer to finding
confidence and success. What she did not know, at least at first, was that her
team knew more than she did the answer to why they had been chosen. This is a
tale about a team, a class, a school, a series of contests and, set in the
midst of this, four jewel-like short stories -- one for each of the team
members -- that ask questions and demonstrate surprising answers.
The Bridge to Terabithia Janine H. Sherman 2000-03-01 LitPlan Teacher Packs
have a foundation of materials for teaching works of literature. Over one
hundred pages including short answer study questions, multiple choice quiz
questions, discussion questions, writing assignments, vocabulary worksheets,
daily lessons, unit tests, games, puzzles, review materials, bulletin board
ideas, and much more.
A Boy at War Harry Mazer 2012-06-26 They rowed hard, away from the battleships
and the bombs. Water sprayed over them. The rowboat pitched one way and then
the other. Then, before his eyes, the Arizona lifted up out of the water. That
enormous battleship bounced up in the air like a rubber ball and split apart.
Fire burst out of the ship. A geyser of water shot into the air and came
crashing down. Adam was almost thrown out of the rowboat. He clung to the seat
as it swung around. He saw blue skies and the glittering city. The boat swung
back again, and he saw black clouds, and the Arizona, his father's ship,
sinking beneath the water. -- from A Boy at War "He kept looking up, afraid the
planes would come back. The sky was obscured by black smoke....It was all
unreal: the battleships half sunk, the bullet holes in the boat, Davi and
Martin in the water." December 7, 1941: On a quiet Sunday morning, while Adam
and his friends are fishing near Honolulu, a surprise attack by Japanese
bombers destroys the fleet at Pearl Harbor. Even as Adam struggles to survive
the sudden chaos all around him, and as his friends endure the brunt of the
attack, a greater concern hangs over his head: Adam's father, a navy
lieutenant, was stationed on the USS Arizona when the bombs fell. During the
subsequent days Adam -- not yet a man, but no longer a boy -- is caught up in
the war as he desperately tries to make sense of what happened to his friends
and to find news of his father. Harry Mazer, whose autobiographical novel, The
Last Mission, brought the European side of World War II to vivid life, now
turns to the Pacific theater and how the impact of war can alter young lives
forever.
The Wheel on the School Meindert De Jong 1998-12-01 Dutch schoolgirl Lina's
composition about storks began the children's campaign to bring storks back to
their village.
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Among the Enemy Margaret Peterson Haddix 2010-05-11 HIDE OR FIGHT? Matthias, an
illegal third child, is caught in the cross fire between rebels and the
Population Police. When he unwittingly saves a Population Police officer,
Matthias is brought to Population Police headquarters to train as an officer
himself. There he meets Nina, another third-born who enlists his help in a plot
to undermine the Population Police. But Matthias is under constant scrutiny,
and he has no idea whom he can trust. What can one boy do against a wicked
bureaucracy?
Reading Stephen King Brenda Miller Power 1997 Discusses using King's works in
the classroom
Seeds of Change Jen Cullerton Johnson 2010 "A biography of Kenyan Nobel Peace
Prize winner and environmentalist Wangari Maathai, a female scientist who made
a stand in the face of opposition to women's rights and her own Greenbelt
Movement, an effort to restore Kenya's ecosystem by planting millions of
trees"--Provided by publisher.
Because of Winn-Dixie Novel Units Student Packet Novel Units 2019-07-15 When
suburban Claudia Kincaid decides to run away, she knows she doesn't just want
to run "from" somewhere, she wants to run "to" somewhere -- to a place that is
comfortable, beautiful, and, preferably, elegant. She chooses the Metropolitan
Museum of Art in New York City. Knowing that her younger brother Jamie has
money and thus can help her with a serious cash-flow problem, she invites him
along. Once settled into the museum, Claudia and Jamie find themselves caught
up in the mystery of an angel statue that the museum purchased at auction for a
bargain price of $225. The statue is possibly an early work of the Renaissance
master, Michelangelo, and therefore worth millions. Is it? Or isn't it? Claudia
is determined to find out. Her quest leads her to Mrs. Basil E. Frankweiler,
the remarkable old woman who sold the statue, and to some equally remarkable
discoveries about herself.
English Journal 1999
Horatius at the Bridge Cheryl Lowe 2007-06-30
Flora & Ulysses Kate DiCamillo 2013-09-24 Winner of the 2014 Newbery Medal Holy
unanticipated occurrences! A cynic meets an unlikely superhero in a genrebreaking new novel by master storyteller Kate DiCamillo. It begins, as the best
superhero stories do, with a tragic accident that has unexpected consequences.
The squirrel never saw the vacuum cleaner coming, but self-described cynic
Flora Belle Buckman, who has read every issue of the comic book Terrible Things
Can Happen to You!, is just the right person to step in and save him. What
neither can predict is that Ulysses (the squirrel) has been born anew, with
powers of strength, flight, and misspelled poetry — and that Flora will be
changed too, as she discovers the possibility of hope and the promise of a
capacious heart. From #1 New York Times best-selling author Kate DiCamillo
comes a laugh-out-loud story filled with eccentric, endearing characters and
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featuring an exciting new format — a novel interspersed with comic-style
graphic sequences and full-page illustrations, all rendered in black-and-white
by up-and-coming artist K. G. Campbell.
The One and Only Ivan Novel Units Student Packet Novel Units 2019-07-15
Tilly, Tom and Tiny and the Night-time Funny-noise Adventure Andrew Davenport
1995 Tilly, Tom and Tiny from Tots TV have adventures in these pocket-sized
books
Code Name Verity Elizabeth E. Wein 2020-05-26 The beloved #1 New York Times
bestseller, a "fiendishly plotted" (New York Times) "heart-in-your mouth
adventure" (Washington Post) that "will take wing and soar into your heart"
(Laurie Halse Anderson). October 11th, 1943--A British spy plane crashes in
Nazi-occupied France. Its pilot and passenger are best friends. One of the
girls has a chance at survival. The other has lost the game before it's barely
begun. When "Verity" is arrested by the Gestapo, she's sure she doesn't stand a
chance. As a secret agent captured in enemy territory, she's living a spy's
worst nightmare. Her Nazi interrogators give her a simple choice: reveal her
mission or face a grisly execution. As she intricately weaves her confession,
Verity uncovers her past, how she became friends with the pilot Maddie, and why
she left Maddie in the wrecked fuselage of their plane. On each new scrap of
paper, Verity battles for her life, confronting her views on courage, failure
and her desperate hope to make it home. But will trading her secrets be enough
to save her from the enemy? A universally acclaimed Michael L. Printz Award
Honor book, Code Name Verity is a visceral read of danger, resolve, and
survival that shows just how far true friends will go to save each other.
Scholastic Success with Reading Tests Scholastic Inc 2010 Helps kids test their
best on standardized tests in reading by familiarizing them with the skills,
formats, and language they need to succeed.
A Dog of Flanders, and Other Stories Ouida 1872
Drums, Girls, and Dangerous Pie Jordan Sonnenblick 2010-01-01 From first-time
novelist Jordan Sonnenblick, a brave and beautiful story that will make readers
laugh and break their hearts at the same time. Thirteen-year-old Steven has a
totally normal life: he plays drums in the All-Star Jazz band, has a crush on
the hottest girl in the school, and is constantly annoyed by his five-year-old
brother, Jeffrey. But when Jeffrey is diagnosed with leukemia, Steven's world
is turned upside down. He is forced to deal with his brother's illness and his
parents' attempts to keep the family in one piece. Salted with humor and
peppered with devastating realities, DRUMS, GIRLS, AND DANGEROUS PIE is a
heartwarming journey through a year in the life of a family in crisis.
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